
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 21, 2014 
 
David Watkins 
City Manager, City of Hot Springs 
P.O. Box 700 
Hot Springs, AR 71902 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0033880   AFIN: 26-00145 
 City of Hot Springs-Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 
Dear Mr. Watkins, 
 
A review of the NPDES file for the above mentioned facility for the month of March 2014 
revealed the following effluent violations: 
 

DMR End 
Date Dsch# Parameter 

Limit 
Value 

DMR 
Value 

03/31/2014 001-A Solids, total suspended, MO AVG, lb/d 1500. 1715 

03/31/2014 001-A Solids, total suspended, 7 DA AVG, mg/L 22.5 35.49 

03/31/2014 001-A Phosphorus, total [as P], MO AVG, lb/d 100.1 114 

 
Any violation of your NPDES Permit is subject to enforcement action by this 
Department, pursuant to the Arkansas Water and Air Pollution Control Act. The 
regulations and your NPDES Permit require that you take all reasonable measures 
necessary to eliminate or prevent the occurrence of violations. Also, be aware that we 
maintain records of violations and of non-compliance reports documenting corrective 
action to determine the appropriateness and level of the enforcement action.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, 
please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630, or you may e-mail me at allen-
daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


